
                                                                                                                              

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

12 April 2022 

 

 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

MIMAROPA Region 

1515 L & S Building,  

Roxas Boulevard,  

Ermita, Manila 

 

 

 

  TO  : Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV 

     OIC, Regional Executive Director 

 

  CC  : Vicente B. Tuddao, Jr., Ph.D., CESO IV 

     Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 

 

SUBJECT         : Validation/Verification Survey using  

RTK Equipment on BINGA BEACH 

BROTHERS, INC., Property. 

 

Dear RD Claudio,  

On behalf of our client Binga Beach Brothers, Inc., we would like to respectfully follow 

up on your response to our letter dated 09 March 2022 concerning the removal and 

demolition of structures and fences illegally constructed in the “Salvage Zone” and/or 

Protected Area located in Lumambong Beach Rd., Binga, San Vicente, Palawan, 

5309. 

 

We look forward to your prompt reply. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

Very respectfully yours,  

 

 

LMA LAW 

 

By: 

 

 

MA. LOUELLA MARTINEZ-ARANAS 

Managing Partner 

 


